
Households consisting of joint filers making up to $150,000,
a single head of household making up to $112,500, or a
single filer making up to $75,000 qualify for the full
advanced monthly payment of the credit.

Families with no income are eligible to receive the full credit.

The new Child Tax Credit means
more families are eligible to
receive more support through
December 2021.

Most families are eligible to receive
the full, improved Child Tax Credit.

GOOD NEWS
FOR PARENTS!

$250 to $300 per month
Families will receive the remaining
$1,800 or $1,500 after filing 2021
federal taxes in early 2022.

Claim your credit by filing your taxes or by
using the IRS Non-Filer Tool (bit.ly/ctc-nonfiler).

$3,600
for children under 6

$3,000
for children ages 6 to 17

Monthly payments go
directly to families each
month (July-Dec 2021).

Payments will not affect other benefits, such as SNAP or Medicaid.

Prepared by The Commonwealth Institute for informational purposes only.

See the answers to frequently asked questions at bit.ly/ctc-faqs or reach
out to a qualified tax preparer for specific questions.
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